

The internet is full of just about anything vou could ever want...and not want. Just like when you're out in the street, there are things and people to be careful of. This guide sets out some of the ways you can avoid dangerous situations.

TO SUM UP...

- Don't give out personal details about yourself or your friends
- Online friends might not be who they say they are
- Be open with parents & friends about what you find/do on the internet
- Never put yourself in danger by meeting someone face to face

Parents and Teachers

As the everyday use of technology grows, it's important that we understand enough to be able to keep our children safe particularly regarding their use of the internet and mobile technology. The internet is a great tool for entertainment and education, but our children should be just as aware of the dangers online as they are of those on the streets.

- Teach them not to give out personal information about themself or anyone else
- Teach them to be as careful about strangers online as they are in the street
- Never let them meet people they have only met online unless you, or someone you trust, are present
- Be open talk about how they use the internet
- Let them know that they can come to you if they become uncomfortable with anything that happens on the internet and you can help
- Put the computer somewhere you can always see the screen
- Ask a sales assistant about the internet and filtering software offered, and other ways to restrict access
- Make sure both you and your child understand the risks. For more information visit: www.parentsonline.gov.uk/safety or www.thinkyouknow.co.uk

© British Telecommunications plc 2004. Registered office 81 Newgate Street, London EC1A 7AJ. Registered in England number 1800000.

Produced by BT. Designed by MWA BT8290. Printed in England -

Printed on paper that meets international environmental standards.

BT and the Connected world logo are trade marks of British Telecommunications plc. All rights reserved.

























GREEN X CODE



STOP

Don't give out your personal details!

Information about you or your family and friends is private and should stay that way. Would you tell a stranger on the bus where you live, what age you are, and what your parents do for a living? Didn't think so. So...

DON'T GIVE OUT...

- Your full or real name
 - Your address
- Your mobile or home phone number
 - Your school name or location
- Your friends' or family's personal details
 - Your favourite places to go out
 - Your photo



When you're signing up for e-mail or chat, use a nickname.

THINK

Things aren't always what they seem!

You've probably heard stories about people who go onto the internet and pretend to be someone else so that they can be friend young people. Obviously not every person on the internet has bad intentions, but...

QUESTION EVERYTHING...

- Are you being asked personal questions?
- If so, why do they need to know these things?
 - Do they get annoyed when you don't answer?
 - Why are you being asked to talk in private?



Remember people who are interested in tricking you are very clever and are experts at gaining your trust.

STRY SAFE!

Spread the word!

Share your experiences on the internet with your parents and friends. Not just bad stuff, but the good things too. Your parents will feel a lot more relaxed if you tell them what you're up to. If you don't feel comfortable telling your parents, tell another trusted adult - your aunt, your teacher, your mate's mum, etc.

OPEN UP...

- Your parents will be interested in your online friends just like your school friends let them know who you're talking to
- If someone wants to meet up, tell an adult
 - Tell a trusted adult about anything bad that happens to you online



Never meet up with anyone you've met on the net. If you are going to anyway, take an adult you trust and meet in a public place.